
Township of Avon  

Notice of Road Inspection  
 

The Supervisors of Avon Township will conduct a 

Road Inspection on Saturday, April 26, 2025, to 

identify roads in need of repair and to conduct any 

necessary business allowed by law.  Supervisors will 

meet in the parking lot of the Avon Township Hall, 

16881 Queens Road (Avon), at 8:00 AM and 

proceed from there.  For questions or to report a 

specific road problem, contact the Township Clerk. 

 

Stephen G. Saupe, Clerk 

Avon Township 

clerk@avontownship.org  
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